
 

 

 

 

 

If you wish to be a volunteer at 
our upcoming Culture Day 
either with your child’s class or 
to help staff serve food at our 
shared lunch on Thursday 04th 
September, please let your 
child’s teacher know or drop in 
and see Aunty Wave at the 
Library.  We would greatly 
appreciate any help.  


